
Maxwell Hall Park – Equestrian Area 

Regulations 

 

* Park membership is required to enter and use facility* 

Trails for Equestrian and Hiking Use Only – No bike riding permitted. 

Member stickers must be displayed on the left rear side of all horse trailers entering park. 

Members are responsible for keeping gate closed and locked during and after use. 

Park is open 8:00 A.M. – Dusk 

** After hours use is prohibited 

Park is closed Thanksgiving, Christmas, and New Year’s Day. 

During periods of inclement weather/poor trail conditions, it may be necessary to close this facility; signs will 

be posted at entrance. 

This facility is open for informal day use, unless there is a scheduled event which has been permitted through 

the Department of Recreation, Parks and Tourism. 

Trailer parking is allowed in designated lot only. 

No motorized vehicles on trails. 

All visitors use the facilities at their own risk. 

All riders under the age of 18 must be accompanied by an adult. 

Please dispose of manure, hay, etc. in designated bins. 

Pets must be on a leash at all times. 

Alcoholic beverages are prohibited. 

No glass containers. 

No open fires. 

Riders are required to have a current negative coggins certificate for all horses and ponies. 

All riders must stay on designated/marked trails only. 

Riding in unmarked areas and crop lands is strictly prohibited. 

Damage/vandalism should be reported to park staff immediately at (301) 932-1083. 

The park staff are the authorized agencies of the C.C. Department of Recreation, Parks and Tourism. Directions 

of park staff are to be followed. 

** Annual Park Memberships with trailer stickers and gate lock combinations are available for a fee of $25.00. 

Please contact the Department of Recreation, Parks and Tourism at (301) 932-3470; or complete and mail in a 

membership application (available at Park Information Board). 


